
PACE Homeschool February Newsletter

*Email with information coming
**Evite email with invitation coming

Dates to Remember

Feb 1st *ENROLLMENT is now OPEN!! (see flyer)
Feb 4th *Art of the North by Anchorage Museum @ 1pm by Zoom
Feb 5th *CLC Sledding Activity @ 1:30pm
Feb 10th *Elementary Book Club @ 2pm by Zoom
Feb 14th Virtual Valentine Exchange @ 2pm (see flyer for details)
Feb 16th *Polar Bears Virtual AK Zoo Activity @ 1pm
Thursdays Primary Social Club 10:00-10:45am (see flyer)



ENROLLMENT now OPEN for the
2022-2023 School Year

New Families
go to www.paceschool.net , click on the ENROLL 
button and sign in as a guest to get started.

Returning Families
please sign in to your MyPACE account and click on 

the Reenroll button at the bottom of the screen.

Once you have completed the online enrollment we 
will contact you to set up your Student Learning 

Plan (SLP) appointment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call your local learning 
center at 866-864-5491.

http://www.paceschool.net/


Congratulations to our Photo/Artwork Winners!!!

1st

P
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E

Grades KG-5:  Cole C.  3rd grade Grades 6-12:  Regan L.  12th grade

2nd PLACE

<--Zoë F. 3rd grade

Kayla S. 11th grade-->

Thank you to all who entered. We had some great entries.



Teacher Tip of the Month
by: Jen Whicker, KLC Contact Teacher 
We’ve reached the halfway point of the 2021-2022 School Year!

Semester 1 grades and work samples were just due, so now is a good 
time to doublecheck that your student(s) is on track to finish all of 
their classes by the end of the school year.  Keep in mind that there 
are many exceptions and every student has a unique plan. Classes can 
be completed before or after the semester, sometimes yearlong courses 
are completed in half the time and sometimes extensions are 
necessary.

**The most important thing is regular communication with your 
contact teacher with your specific situation. 

• Do you have what you need? 
• Is the next online course ordered? 
• Are the course materials half way done?
• Do you need more/different materials? (Most of the time changes 

can be made if the curriculum is not fitting your child’s needs.)
• Do you want to add, change or withdraw from a class?  

Let us know! All PACE teachers are hoping it’s smooth sailing for the
remainder of the school year. We are here to help you have the best
homeschooling experience possible.
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Your answers to PACE questions

PACE asked:  
“What 

adjustments 
have you made 

to your 
homeschool 

routine over the 
semester?”

PACE asked:
“What are 

your tips and 
tricks for 

getting back 
into school 

after the 
holidays?”  

• Take a break
• Assess or re-assess feelings 

and reasons for trouble
• Take away electronics
• Mix it up
• Feed student(s)
• Positive reinforcement
• Go outside 
• Exercise
• Natural consequences
• Break task into smaller chunks
• Move on 
• Come back to it the next day
• Push on

PACE asked: 
“If your child(ren) are 

having trouble on a 
given day, what do you 

do?” 


